
The University of Memphis Board of Trustees – Professional Development Policy 

Purpose 

The purpose of this policy is to facilitate ongoing professional development for board members 
as required pursuant to T.C.A. § 49-8-201. 

 
Policy 

The Board recognizes the importance of ongoing professional development. In addition to the 
orientation and ongoing professional development training provided by the Tennessee Higher 
Education Commission, the Board will regularly engage in training opportunities whether 
through professional organizational conferences and workshops, informational sessions 
conducted by University personnel or outside consultants.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Effective Date/Revisions:June 5, 2024 
 

 


	The University of Memphis Board of Trustees – Professional Development Policy Purpose
	Policy

